From: Pam Young

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern pass
Date: Thursday, December 14, 2017 6:23:05 PM

I am writing to encourage you to do everything in your power to keep Northern Pass from constructing
monstrous towers and power lines through our beautiful state. 1 travel from Concord and north as a
community health nurse and | hear citizens in towns, cities and rural areas opposing the destruction of
the natural beauty that is New Hampshire's greatest resource. We are all economically and spiritually
connected to our great natural resources and tourism. This is of dire importance to keeping NH the
scenic state we know.

Our neighboring states are developing alternatives that will keep their tourism industry vital while ours
will suffer.

Thank you for giving this very important matter your attention.

Pamela Young RN

2 Rum Hill Rd

Concord, NH 03301

603-224-9035

Sent from my iPhone
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